
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Kiss-and-Drive users 

At Madeley Primary School we are teaching our students very important values. These 

values are best modelled by adults in real-life situations such as how we drive and park 

around the school. Use of our kiss-and-drive area is a perfect opportunity for you to model 

these values.  

Values What this will look like 

 Good Manners 

 Friendliness 

 Persistence 

 Resilience 

 Tolerance 

 Acceptance 

 Drivers keep the flow of traffic moving by not parking and 

leaving their vehicle 

 Drivers leave the kiss-and-drive area when their children are 

late and return to the line using the round-about 

 Drivers encourage their children to get in the car quickly and 

leave as soon as they have their seat-belts on 

 Drivers don’t engage in conversations with pedestrians or 

bystanders 

 Drivers understand that pick-up times require patience 

Other suggestions to reduce congestions include: 

1. Walk instead of driving 

2. Park in a side street and walk 

3. Come a few minutes later 

Remember that everyone wants to pick their child up in a safe and timely manner. Being in 

a hurray is not an excuse for poor behaviour so please be patient, kind and considerate. By 

working together we can improve pick-up times for everyone. 

Yours sincerely 

The Staff at Madeley Primary School 

Website: http://madeleyprimary.wa.edu.au 
Email: madeley.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Phone: (08) 9302 3611 
Fax: (08) 9302 1250 

Martindale Avenue 
Madeley WA 6065 
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